		








	





								               November 28, 2000	








Dear Lois,








I hope you are doing well and are enjoying the Holiday season. As much as I enjoy it all, it’s also a relief when it’s over!! :>)





Enclosed are the Tulga charts I spoke to you about. Any additions or corrections would be much appreciated. Also, any biographical information about your family that you could give me would be great. Even a few paragraphs in an e-mail to me would mean a lot to anyone in the family, years (or generations) from now. I’m trying to put more recollections on the chart, so it will be more like a full family history, rather than just a genealogy.





In the past couple of days I have been in contact with a friend in Ironton, and she volunteered to visit Marie Tulga for me. Marie is the widow of Raymond Tulga. They are the last of the Tulgas in Ironton. Marie’s in her 90’s, and hr health is not good at all. I hope to get some info from her niece, and, if I’m real lucky, some old Tulga family pictures.





I have been trying to reach Ruth Kessen for weeks, but she has not returned any of the phone mesages I have left.





Well, I’ll get this in the mail. Hope to hear from you,








